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FRIENDLY REMINDERS:

Smoking Policy: Smoking is 
prohibited anywhere along the 
facility not designated as a 
smoking area in accordance with 
Guam Public Law 33-121. 
Please advise all personnel, 
visitors, and customers not to 
smoke near the building. There 
are designated smoking shelters 
located in the lower parking lot.  

Parking: Parking rules are 
strictly enforced here at the 
Guam Integrated Air Cargo 
Facility. Please advise all guests 
not to park in the fire lines, 
behind other cars, etc. Vehicles 
found in unauthorized parking 
areas will be towed at the 
owner’s expense. Please help us 
keep the fire lanes and loading 
bays clear for safe loading and 
in the event of emergencies. 

Visitor Screening: For 
everyone’s safety, all visitors 
entering this facility are logged in 
and must provide a valid Driver’s 
License prior to entry. Visitors 
without proper identification will 
be asked to park outside and 
walk/shuttle to the office they are 
visiting. We appreciate your 
cooperation in this matter.  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
OCTOBER 2020 

Fire Alarm Preventative 
Maintenance  

MANDATORY FACE MASKS / HAND 
SANITIZING STATIONS 
Just as a friendly reminder, Protecting our Employees and Tenants 
is our utmost priority. Due to the widespread transmission of 
COVID-19 on our island, PACAIR PROPERTIES is enforcing a 
mandatory face covering policy for all Tenants, Customers, and 
Visitors that enter the facility. Proper face masks (masks that 
completely cover the nose and mouth) must be worn at all times 
when traversing around the facility, offices, and common area 
spaces. Anyone entering the facility without a proper face mask 
will not be allowed to enter. In addition, PACAIR PROPERTIES 
has installed touch-less hand sanitizer stations around the facility 
where the main egress points are and highly encourage all patrons to 

Elevator is BACK!  
The wait is over — the facility elevator is back up and running. 
PACAIR PROPERTIES truly appreciates our Tenants’ patience 
and understanding through our efforts to assess and repair the 
elevator. We were faced with challenges during the repair 
process, however we have found a reputable company to make 
the necessary repairs.  
 As safety is paramount, it is encouraged that the usage of 
the elevator be limited to 2 people inside to abide by social 
distancing measures and further prevent the spread of COVID-19.  

IF YOU NOTICE ANYTHING SUSPICIOUS, PLEASE CONTACT THE SECURITY 
GUARD AT 642-1380 OR OUR OFFICE IMMEDIATELY.

SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES  
As the island is slowly normalizing and re-opening 
businesses to the public, please ensure social distancing 
measures are continued to be practiced while on the 
premise of the facility. Practicing social distancing can 
help stop the spread of COVID-19 and protect ourselves 
and our loved ones.  


